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Heller Announces $18 Million for Reno Airport

(Washington, DC)- Today, U.S Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) announced that the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) will award an $18 million construction contract to build a new Airport Traffic Control Tower at Reno-Tahoe International Airport.    

“Reno-Tahoe International Airport is vitally important to the economic health of northern Nevada.  This new air traffic control tower will be an essential upgrade to the existing infrastructure and will enhance the safety of aircraft operations.  I am pleased to have this opportunity to work with the airport and help move this project forward,” said Heller.

The construction of the new Airport Traffic Control Tower has been awaiting approval by the FAA for almost five years and will replace the existing tower built more than 50 years ago.  Heller advocated on behalf of the airport to the FAA earlier this year.  
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